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Mrs Sophie Good, Headteacher  

Dear Abbeys’ Families              School Newsletter: June 2019 

Please check the attached Diary Dates for the rest 
of the school year.  There are some really lovely 
opportunities to be part of the school community 
over the next few weeks and we wouldn’t want 
you to miss any of them! 

Best wishes 

 

 
 

Mrs Sophie Good 

Headteacher 

 

DIARY DATE REMINDER:  The children have been practising hard during their PE 
lessons and we are looking forward to celebrating our annual Sports Day , on 
Thursday 18th July with all our families.  Key Stages 1 and 2 have a start time of 
10.00 am, and Early Years (in Fountains and Glastonbury classes) will begin at 
10.30 am.  There will be a BBQ  and refreshments available, so we hope you can 
join us, and bring a picnic lunch to eat on the field, weather permitting.  Please 
note there won’t be any hot school meals that day, so any lunches ordered will 
be a packed lunch.  If you would like to take your child home early, at the end of 
Sports Day, they must be signed out on the register held with their class teach-
er.   

Children won’t  be able to leave school any earlier than 1.30 pm.  Many thanks, I hope you can join us. 

Scooters and Bikes in School 

If your child rides their bike or scooter to school, it must be 
put into the bike park as soon as they arrive, and cannot be 
ridden around on the playground.  We almost had a collision 
last week when one rider ignored this very important safety 
rule.  I don’t want to ban anyone from travelling to and from 
school on their bike or scooter, but we have toddlers and  
babies in buggies on the playground first thing, as well as all 
our pupils, so we need to keep it safe.   

The children in our Early Years 
Foundation Stage had a really 
lovely day out at the Green Drag-
on Eco Park as part of their sum-
mer term topic work.  Everyone 
was beautifully behaved, and the 
weather wasn’t too unkind, so the 
trip was a great success.  Well 
done all the children in Fountains 
and Glastonbury, and thanks to 
the adults for the effort they put into making the day 
so enjoyable.  

At the other end of the school our Year 5&6 
children enjoyed an adventurous few days on 
their residential visit to Bromham Activity 
Centre.  They slept in tents and worked in 
teams to take part in a great variety of out-
door adventurous activities and challenges.  I 
dropped by with some emergency rations, to 
find out I’d missed out on the giant inflatable 
assault course challenge—thank goodness for 
that traffic jam!  Well 
done to all the children 
and the adults who vol-
unteered for 24 hour 
shifts to make sure the 
children had a great 
time.  


